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Islesboro Town Building Committee
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November 8, 2011

The Islesboro Town Building Committee met at 4:00pm on the date indicated above at the Grindle Point
Lighthouse and Museum. Members present were David Pendleton, Frank Start amd Grayson Hartley.

The committee members toured the museum and lighthouse. They found the facilities to be in
generally good condition except for the following areas:

The east and west corners of the roof on the waterside of the boat house need to be repaired.

The hardwood floor on the tower landing needs to be replace; it is water damaged—and was
reported last year.

The three panes of broken glass in the lighthouse tower need to be replaced. This was also reported
last year.

The wall siding in the lighthouse tower needs repair. Boards are coming loose.
The lighthouse and museum need a thorough cleaning before spring, 2012.

The next meeting of the building committee will be held at 3:00pm on November 22 at the town
office building. At this time the committee will meet with Fred Porter and Murt Durkee regarding their
facilities in the building

The meeting adjourned at 4:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Grayson A. Hartley




